FORUM OF BSNL UNIONS / ASSOCIATIONS

Dada Ghosh Bhawan, 2151/1, New Patel Nagar,
Opp. Shadipur Bus Depot., New Delhi — 110 008.

Forum/103/14 13.10.2015

To

Shri Anupam Shrivastava,
CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhavan,
New Delhi-110 001.

Sir,

Sub: - Holding countrywide dharna on 19.10.2015, demanding immediate payment of
Adhoc PLI - req.

| wish to bring to your kind notice that the Forum of BSNL Unions and Associations has
already raised the demand for immediate payment of Adhoc PLI, pending finalisation of the
new PLI formula. The Forum has already conducted demonstrations throughout the country
on 06.10.2015, to draw the attention of the BSNL Management, on the demand of payment
of Adhoc PLI. However, it is a matter of regret that, the BSNL Management has not
accepted the demand.

Under these circumstances, the meeting of the Forum was held on 12.10.2015, and has
decided to call upon the BSNL employees to conduct countrywide dharna programme on
19.10.2015, demanding immediate payment of Adhoc PLI. While conveying this decision of
the Forum to the Management, | once again request you to settle the demand without
further delay.

Thanking you,
Yours sincerely,
[P. Abhimanyul]

Convener,
Mobile No: 9868231113

Copy to: (1) Ms. Sujata Ray, Director (HR), Director (HR) BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi 110 001
(2) Shri Shameem Akhtar, Sr.GM (SR), BSNL C.0.,Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi — 110 001



